Wood Road
Elementary School

Kelly Cataldo Phone (518) 884-7290
Principal Fax (518) 884-7286

Dear Graduating Senior,

Wood Road Elementary School will be holding our annual Wood Road Senior Walk on
Tuesday, June 17th at 2:20 PM. At the event, our graduating seniors (who completed 5th
grade at Wood Road in 2018) will walk through the building wearing your cap and gown,
while our current students cheer you on and congratulate you for your accomplishment.
This will likely be your first opportunity to wear your cap and gown, we look forward to
sharing this special afternoon with you.

Below is the plan for the event:

2:20 PM - Arrive at Wood Road and park in the parking lot (not the bus loop), check in at
the Wood Road Bee Hive (Greeter’s Desk) then gather in the WR Cafeteria.

2:30 PM - Seniors, wearing their cap and gowns, meet for a group photo at the WR Sign.
2:40 PM - Line up for Senior Walk through Wood Road halls

3:00 PM - After the senior walk concludes you may visit former teachers and current
students.

Please RSVP by scanning the QR code below or calling 518-884-7290 x3390. We are proud

to have been your first teachers and we look forward to celebrating your accomplishments
with you!

Sincerely,

Wood Road Faculty and Staff




